
Child Safety Seat Inspection Station Website

As a public service to reduce the misuse of child safety seats and to improve the safety of children 
traveling in motor vehicles, the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA) maintains 
a central list of locations throughout the United States where child safety seats may be inspected. This 
information is available to the public through NHTSA’s website and can be accessed by anyone using 
the Internet.  The website is https://www.nhtsa.gov/equipment/car-seats-and-booster-
seats#installation-help-inspection. A current Safe Kids-certified child passenger safety Technician or 
Instructor must be listed as the contact person and must supervise all child safety seat checks 
completed at these locations.  

To include a child safety seat clinic or inspection station on the NHTSA website, please provide the 
following information below.  We no longer take fax. Please complete this form and send it 
electronically to Victoria Price - email Victoria.Price@dot.gov and Lillian Hinkson - email 
Lillian.Hinkson@modot.mo.gov.
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